
 

Parent Pop In – Friday 16th March, 2018 

 

 

 

Notes taken by Mrs McEwan-Williams (TA) 

 

Present: 

Mrs Foulkes, Mrs McEwan-Williams, parents/guardians 

 

Discussion Points: 

 Car parking at the front Car park is still an issue, CF is going to talk to Maes Owen staff again and ask that all 

staff either park on our school car park or away from the school site if this is inconvenient 

 CF explained that Palins have refused to help with car parking 

 The path has been strimmed on the Tir Prince side. CF has spoken to County and has been assured that the 

path has been cleared. 

 CF to email about the safe route to school being cleared of dog fouling. 

 CF has explained that the training/awareness for staff and LAC carers (Attachment and Trauma) may be 

offered to parents if the feedback is positive 

 CF explained about the Emrys cluster training Nurture TAs to deliver workshops to parents 

 CF explained about the transition for years 5&6 to Ysgol Emrys Ap Iwan. There are now far more days spread 

throughout the school year and additional dates for vulnerable learners 

 Is was suggested by the parents/guardians that a Tuesday at 9.00 am is set for the next meeting to see if more 

are able to attend on a different day of the week 

 

Meeting closed at 9.55 am. Date of next meeting is Tuesday May 8th at 9.00 am 

  

 


